
 

 

Monday 23 March 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The Department of Education, following the announcement by the Premier, Gladys 
Berejiklian; has issued a statement regarding the opening of schools.  

Whilst schools in NSW will remain open, the expectation is that children will remain at home 
unless they are children of parents who work in essential services. These essential services 
include: our health system, education system, emergency services, supermarkets, petrol 
stations and chemists.  

There will be supervision of learning for those students who are at school. However, for 
those students who do attend, they will be working on units of work, not their regular 
classroom experiences in learning.  

We are working to provide an online learning resource and also hard copies of work for 
those who may not be able to access it online. Hard copies of work may be picked up from 
the school on Friday morning, teachers will inform parents this week, via Class Dojo, when 
work is available online. If you are not connected to Class Dojo, please contact your class 
teacher. 

There will be no school canteen after tomorrow, Tuesday 24 March. 

Please contact the school should you require further information. 

 

C. Butler 
Principal 

 

 

 


